
 
 

 

 

 

 

HOUSING QUALITY INSPECTOR 
 

The North Providence Housing Authority requires the services of a “Housing Quality 

Inspector” for the Housing Choice Voucher Section 8 Existing Housing Program. 

Interested parties must have experience in the Department of Housing and Urban 

Development Housing Quality Standards, State and local building codes, and capability 

to interface with computer software. The successful candidate must possess a current 

HUD HQS Inspection Certification. Bids should be dropped off or submitted by mail to 

the North Providence Housing Authority 945 Charles Street, North Providence, Rhode 

Island, 02904, no later than Friday, July 29, 2022, by 1:30 pm. Bid’s will also be 

accepted by email to Marilee Arsenault, Executive Director at 

marsenault@nphousing.org.  A sample Form of Agreement is available from the office of 

the Authority.  

The Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any or all bids.  
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